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Guidelines for Project Advisers
You are being asked by an Honors student in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences to serve as an Honors project adviser.  In order to help you understand your responsibility as the project adviser, the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Honors Committee has developed the following guidelines.  Please keep them for your reference.

When you sign the description of the Honors project, the student will submit the proposal for review and approval by the LAS Honors Committee.  The Committee will notify the student if the proposal is approved or contact him/her if revisions are needed.

The Honors project is a vital component of the educational career of an Honors student at Iowa State University. As defined by the University Honors Program, the Honors project may serve either as a way for a student to do in-depth research or creative work in the area of his-her major discipline or it may be a means for the Honors student to learn more about something which is not in the major discipline.

The Honors project should be a substantial piece of quality work.  It can be a part of a larger project or it can stand on its own.  It is expected to culminate in a paper or a finished body of research or creative work.  Most importantly, the Honors project is expected to be of high academic/artistic quality demonstrating individual creativity.

Your role as an expert in the field is to aid the student in producing a project worthy of Honors designation.  This may entail referrals to resources, editing, and other directive tasks.  Finally, when you approve the finished product, the LAS Honors Committee takes this as your acceptance of the project.

The College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Honors Committee does review each project proposal and may make suggestions as appropriate.  However, we clearly are not experts in every field and rely on the faculty project adviser to monitor a project’s quality.

The intent of the Honors project is to provide an opportunity for the Honors student to challenge his/her intellectual and creative abilities.  At the same time, the Committee realizes that the project is being done in conjunction with other academic responsibilities and the objective and scope of the Honors should be within appropriate constraints.

We genuinely appreciate your willingness to work with the LAS students and Honors Program in this important undertaking.

If you have any questions concerning the guidelines or the specific project proposed, please contact Jane Jacobson, LAS Academic Advising (4-4831), or email: jrjacob@iastate.edu
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